
















.. 

The well-intentioned caretakers of our national organiza­
tions slide down a slippery slope when advocating what 
amounts a virtual censorship of scientific investigation of 
politically unpopular views. Science progresses by asking 
interesting questions, not by avoiding questions whose 
answers might not be helpful in achieving a political agen­
da. Being supportive of gay rights does not require a com­
mitment to the false notion that sexual orientation is 
invariably fixed in all people. 

Regarding the question of whether homosexuality is innate 
and immutable, the Columbia University scientists, 
Friedman and Downey, responded, "Neither assertion is 

true." Further they note that "the assertion that homosexu­
ality is genetic is so reductionistic that it must be dismissed 
as a general principle of psychology"  ( P. 39). 

As a final note, I personally repudiate any uncivility, 
religious or otherwise, toward gay men or lesbians. 
Many of these individuals are acting from different 
moral perspectives, from very different moral premises. 
At the same time, suppression of any research data 
must not be tolerated. Under no circumstances should 
science be pre-empted by activism. No one benefits 
when that this debate is politicized, distorted or sup­
pressed. ■ 
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